
 

Hussein Khan (Development Manager) 
Office: 0116 2444879 

E-mail: mkhan@southwigston.lwlat.org.uk 
www.learningsouthleicestershiressp.org.uk 

 
 

 South Leicestershire School Sports Partnership 
South Wigston High School 

St Thomas Road 
South Wigston 

Leicester 
LE18 4TA 

0116 2444879 
  

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We’re excited to let you know about the launch of the Harborough Monster Trail! This free family 
activity has been created by the South Leicestershire School Sport Partnership with the support 
of Harborough District Council and Active Together Harborough. The project is funded by the 
UK Government and is part of the Harborough on the March programme. 
The trail has been designed to encourage children and families to get active, explore local 
green spaces, and enjoy the outdoors during half term, Halloween, and throughout the autumn. 

 

Trail Dates: Monday 20th October – Monday 24th November 
 
Where: 20 monster cards hidden across 4 green parks (Fleckney Sports Centre, Platinum 
Jubilee Park-Lutterworth, Welland Park and Manor Field Park in Thurnby) in the Harborough 
District. 
 
During the summer, local children created their very own monsters, which have now been 
turned into colourful monster cards. Finish a trail in any park to earn a unique badge and 
certificate. Complete the trails in every park to collect all the badges, certificates, and a special 
medal. 
Special Prize Draw: Children who find all of the monsters in one park will also be entered into 
a draw to win a special Jelly Cat Monster called Pip! 
 
Please click here to view our promotional video. 
 
How to Play 

1. Visit one of the four parks taking part in the Monster Trail. 
2. Search for the hidden monster cards. 
3. When you find a card, scan the QR code and note down the monster’s word. 
4. Submit your entry online to claim your prize. 

Full details can be found here (the maps will be revealed in mid-October):  MonsterTrail | 
Questr   
 
Launch Event  
We’d love you to join us on Monday 20th October at 10am in Welland Park (near the Café) 
for the official launch. Families who attend will be among the very first to try the trail and will 
receive awesome monster goodies. Active Anita, our mascot, will also be taking part! 
 
We hope you enjoy exploring, discovering the monsters, and being active together as a family. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 
Hussein Khan 
South Leicestershire School Sports Partnership 

 

http://www.learningsouthleicestershiressp.org.uk/
https://youtu.be/0OL0U0f006s
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.questr.org%2Fmonstertrailhome&data=05%7C02%7CMKhan%40southwigston.lwlat.org.uk%7Cbda61ea09d494b25dce308ddfc0de86a%7Cfeea94a404574b54a46dab8d16be93fa%7C0%7C0%7C638943859911212019%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=7ZqfF6kDtEs%2FU2KYWlQNCEPi%2F%2BbQmjAaeWuWauaqRIw%3D&reserved=0
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